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FDOT to Host Open House on Possible Changes to County Road 220  

Clay County – The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) will host a public information 

meeting to discuss proposed improvements to County Road 220 from Shamrock Drive to Knight 

Boxx Road in Clay County. The open house meeting will be held Thursday, September 28 from 

4:30 to 6:30 p.m. at HighPoint Community Church, 84 Knight Boxx Road, Orange Park, FL, 

32065.  

FDOT is conducting a Project Development and Environment (PD&E) Study to evaluate 

alternatives to enhance safety and add capacity to meet existing and future traffic needs. Options 

being considered include widening C.R. 220 to four lanes and the No-Build (do nothing) 

alternative.  

Attendees will have the opportunity to review project-related exhibits and discuss alternatives 

with FDOT staff. Project materials will also be available for review online at 

www.nflroads.com/CR220. 

Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national origin, age, sex, religion, 

disability or family status. Persons who require special accommodations under the Americans 

with Disabilities Act (ADA) or persons who require translation services (free of charge) should 

contact David Tyler at least seven days prior to the public hearing at (386) 961-7842 or 

david.tyler@dot.state.fl.us.  
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